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Wyoming Secretary of State Provides Update on 2024 Primary 
Election 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – Wyoming’s Unofficial County Precinct-by-Precinct Summaries for 
statewide and legislative races for the 2024 Primary Election are now available. According to the 
Unofficial Results reported to the Secretary of State’s Office by Wyoming’s 23 county clerks, 122,693 
votes were cast in the 2024 Primary Election. 

“Thank you to the county clerks, election judges, poll watchers, and other volunteers that made 
Tuesday a success. I also want to thank Wyomingites for voting, a crucial part of our republic. The State 
Canvassing Board will be held on Wednesday, August 28th. We’re also continuing to prepare for the 
General Election on November 5th.” 

The Wyoming State Canvassing Board will convene on Wednesday, August 28th at 10AM to 
review and examine precinct-by-precinct results, the presentation of any write-in candidates, and the 
winning candidates in each partisan primary. Unofficial Results and turnout information for the 2024 
Primary Election are available here. 
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https://sos.wyo.gov/Elections/Docs/2024/2024PrimaryResults.aspx
https://sos.wyo.gov/Elections/Docs/2024/2024PrimaryResults.aspx

